
 

Habitat Restoration 2012:  Signage 

Two of the signs below are being installed by the trees that were planted in October 2010.  

The signs are being mounted to insure longevity, and will be installed on or before our 

Community Earth Day Extravaganza on April 22, 2012. 

 

This sign will also support and explain our no-mow policy for the area of new trees. 
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